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Our Lady of the Angels Catholic Primary School is committed to safeguarding children. 

 

 

        
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

30th January 2019 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Swimming at Plainmoor Pool  

 

Swimming lessons will commence on Thursday 28th February. The children will swim every Thursday with the 

final session being on the 18th July. The lessons will be delivered by qualified swimming instructors at Swim 

Torquay, Plainmoor. 

 

 We will be transporting the children by coach to the pool at 1.25 p.m. returning in time for the end of the school 

day. There is no charge being made.  The children will need to wear suitable swim wear (no bikinis please) and 

they may bring goggles.  They do not need swimming hats, but long hair must be tied back. 

 

Please complete the permission slip below, detailing any specific medical needs, and return it to me by Wednesday 

13th February. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Amy Harvey/Clare Southwood 

Class 1 teacher 

 

 

____________________________________________________________________ 

OUR LADY OF THE ANGELS CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL, QUEENSWAY, TORQUAY 

Swimming at Plainmoor Pool  

 

Name of Child ……………………………………………………Class 1 

 

 

Medical needs…………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

 

Signed…………………..         Date………………………….Emergency number........................................... 
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